
 
 

 
BATH SOCIETY OF BOTANICAL ARTISTS 

 
                      MEMBERS UPDATE FOLLOWING THE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 

 
MONDAY 21st July 2025 

                              
 
WhatsApp  
If you would like to be part of the BSBA WhatsApp group, please contact Jan Robertson and she will 
add you to it. 
 
Our Yearly accounts 
We are still looking for an Auditor.  Does anyone know someone who could audit our accounts in the 
future? 
  
Mini-Workshop on Thursday 4 September, we will be doing interesting basics of coloured pencils run 
by Jen and Jan.  Come and find out about it and have a lovely cheap lunch at £4.00.  
 
Bowood 
Remember that if you are painting for Bowood, please let Janet Collett know which plants you have 
chosen.  She has some people who have not contacted her. 
 
We are arranging two more get togethers at Bowood.  Please ask if you would like a lift.  
Wednesday 10th September meet at 11am in the café near the car park. 
Wednesday 15th October meet at 11am in the café near the car park.   
If you have not been to Bowood yet, remember to take your invoice to show at the ticket office. 
 
Newsletter 
Janet Collett is still kindly doing the Newsletter and the website.  She hopes to get a Newsletter out in 
August so please, please send interesting botanical articles, pictures, etc. to her for that Newsletter. 
 
BSBA 2026 Calendar  
The chosen paintings for the calendar are now with the printers.  So that we know how many to order, 
please let Annabel or Jan know how many you would like by 28th August.  
    
Day Workshops 
Friday 19th September Sally Pond will be running a day workshop.    Sally was instrumental in founding 
the Salisbury Cathedral Close Florilegium in 2016 and, more recently, was one of the SWSBA members 
selected to exhibit at the Botanical Art Worldwide 2025 Exhibition (See article in latest Summer 
edition of Palette and Petal).  She has three RHS Silver Gilt medals. 
The subject for the workshop in September will be 'Autumn Fruits' focusing particularly on light, 
reflected light and the large range of colours found in even the smallest of fruits.  The cost for the day 
workshop is £40 each. 
The signing up list is on our BSBA notice board at St Andrews Hall or email Theresa 
at theresasmith2351@gmail.com to put your name down. 
We are always looking for new ideas for mini and day workshops – just let us know what you would 
like. 
 
 
 
 
Annabel 
Secretary 
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